
From: Mike Murray
To: Sandra Hamilton; mike.stevens@sol.doi.gov; Doug Wetmore
Subject: question re RFA scoping meetings
Date: 03/11/2010 06:33 AM

See below.  Thank you all for your assistance in helping us respond to the question.
(We went with a simple response.)

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
----- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 03/11/2010 08:31 AM -----

Cyndy
Holda/CAHA/NPS 

03/10/2010 05:34 PM

To Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS@NPS

cc

Subject Fw: scoping meetings

FYI

Cyndy M. Holda

----- Forwarded by Cyndy Holda/CAHA/NPS on 03/10/2010 05:33 PM -----

Sandy Semans
<editor@obsentinel.com> 

03/10/2010 05:15 PM

To Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov

cc

Subject Re: scoping meetings

gotcha! so many rules, so little time...

Sandy

On Mar 10, 2010, at 5:08 PM, Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov wrote:

>
> Sandy,
>
> We've checked with our process advisors and understand that the 
> Regulatory Flexibility Act (RFA) applies to the proposed rule, not the
DEIS.    
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> The proposed rule will address the RFA requirements.
>
> I will be out of the office tomorrow.......just so you'll  
> understand why I am not responding if you email me tomorrow.
>
> Cyndy M. Holda
> Public Affairs Specialist
> Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
> 252-473-2111 ext. 148
> 252-216-6455 cell
> 252-473-2595 fax
> Email: cyndy_holda@nps.gov
>
>
>
>
>
>              Sandy Semans
>              <editor@obsentine
>               
> l.com>                                                     To
>                                        Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov
>              03/10/2010  
> 03:00                                           cc
>              PM
>                                                                     
> Subject
>                                        scoping meetings
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
> Cyndy, were there scoping meetings held for the proposed rule or to
> satisfy the Regulatory Flexibility Act? I can't remember any but this
> whole issue has gone on for so long that it is a blur.
>
> Sandy
>
>
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